CITY OF
TUCSON

DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION

November 1, 2010

Dear Resident,
The City of Tucson intends to construct the following improvements:

Northwest Neighborhcod Pima County Neighborhood Reinvestment
Project

The job consists of the construction pedestrian safety improvements including
chicanes, greenway and pedestrian pathway in the Northwest Neighborhoed.

This work will start on or about November 8, 2010, and will be compieted on or
about March 8, 2011.

The contractor on this project will be:

Southern Arizona Paving & Construction

Responsible Supt.: Gene Hunziker

4102 E. lllinois Telephone: 745-8181
Tucson, AZ 85714

We realize that this work may cause you some inconvenience; however, we think
that the permanent improvements will be worth the temporary interruption.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at
837-6659. —
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Zelin Canchola
Project Manager

pc. Risk Management
Michael Graham, DOT Public Information Officer
Project File
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